
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Senator Fisher asked: 

 
Mr Thompson—There was a legal risk assessment completed in the early period of the 

program, and then there was a further risk assessment undertaken in late 2009—I think 

it was October 2009.  

CHAIR—Have those been made public?  

Mr Thompson—No.  

CHAIR—And can the committee be provided with a copy of each?  

Mr Thompson—I will take that on advice.  

 

Answer: 

 

Both risk assessments were internal working drafts only. In light of this, it would not be 

appropriate to release these documents. 
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